
NOTICE: OPEN HOUSE MEETING SCHEDULED TO GATHER PUBLIC INPUT ON 
NON-MOTORIZED TRAIL DEVELOPMENT IN THE CONVERSE COUNTY PARK, 
BOXELDER CANYON 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that TPT Trails, LLC in conjunction with Converse 
County and the Converse County Outdoor Enthusiasts is hosting an open house at the Glenrock 
Library, 506 South 4th Street, Glenrock, Wyoming, from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM on Thursday 
October 6. We will be gathering information on the type of non-motorized trail system to 
develop in the Converse County Park, Boxelder Canyon, where or where not to develop trails 
and other trail related issues.  


